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Merry Christmas 
from New Life Island!

We want to wish a Merry Christmas to our New Life Island family and thank 
you for all the ways you give, encourage, support, and make camp possible year 
after year. We are so grateful for everyone who joins us in this life-changing 
ministry. Praise the Lord for the hearts he renewed this summer, and join us in 
praying for his continued work here at camp. 

And praise God for his Son, Jesus! How incredible that Almighty God would 
humble himself to become a helpless human baby, and then later die in our place 
on the cross, only to rise again and defeat the power of death. And after all that, 
he offers salvation as a free gift, to anyone who calls on the name of Jesus! 
Praise the Lord, our Creator, Redeemer, and King.
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50th Anniversary Projects
We have finished half of our 50th anniversary projects, and are excited to get the last two completed! We 
are thankful to have connected with Servant’s Heart Ministries, a Christian construction ministry, who is 
willing to donate the labor for our Motel 
Restrooms and North Lodge renovations. 
Now we only need funds for materials, 
which we estimate to be about $34,500 
remaining. Would you consider helping 
us accomplish these much-needed 
upgrades? We plan to finish the Motel 
Bathrooms before the summer, and the 
timing of the North Lodge renovation 
depends on available resources. We are 
incredibly grateful to everyone who has 
made these facility improvements 
possible! Thank You!
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Camp Needs:
• Inverter Generator (portable, 

at least 3000W)
• New John Deere Riding 

Mower (at least 54 in. deck)
• Utility Trailer (road-worthy, at 

least 4x8 ft.)
• Projector to mount in D. Hall
• Funds for metal folding chairs
• Pickup Truck (road-worthy)

Contact Us
Phone: 610-294-9644

Email: camp@nli.org

Web: www.nli.org

Find us on Youtube, 
Facebook & Instagram


Box 480

Frenchtown, NJ 08825

990 River Road

Upper Black Eddy PA 
18972


Jordan & Esther Rofe

Cherie MacKenzie

Church Retreats
Consider the Island for your 
next retreat! Email 
camp@nli.org for more info. 

Register 
for Camp!
Camper registration 
opens January 1st! 
Register soon to save a 
spot at camp, and to 
get $20 off - plus a free 
T-shirt! Register at 
nli.org. 

Calendar 2024
April 6 Work Day
May 25 Disc Golf Marathon
June 11 Senior Saints Day

16 Staff Training Begins
30-7/5 Teen Week

July 7-12 Junior 1 & Adventure 1
10-12 Junior Mini 1
14-19 Junior High 1
21-26 Junior 2 & Adventure 2
24-26 Junior Mini 2
28-8/2 Junior High 2

Aug. 30-9/1 Family Camp Weekend
Sept. 13-14 Ladies Retreat

23 Golf Marathon
Oct. 2-5 Quilt & Craft Retreat

11-12 Men’s Retreat

2023 Summer Staff
We look forward to building our staff 
team for the coming summer! However, 
hiring staff is usually our biggest 
challenge of the year. But you can help! 
Encourage any godly young people you 
know to consider working at camp! If you 
are interested in serving, let me assure 
you that a summer at New Life Island will 
provide one of the best growing 
experiences in your life and possibly the 
greatest community you’ll ever be a part 
of. Apply online today!

Christmas Wishlist
If you would like to bless the camp with a Christmas 

gift this year, you can directly meet a need by 
purchasing something from our Amazon Wishlist! 
Or reach out and inquire about how you can help. 

http://www.nli.org/summer-staff/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/194SNT28R791A/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex?
http://nli.org
mailto:camp@nli.org
http://www.nli.org
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